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LUP Hearings <lup-hearings@multco.us>

Metro - N. Tualatin Mts. Nature Park
Kappler, Richard <RichardKappler@corban.edu> Wed, Feb 22, 2023 at 12:29 PM
To: "lup-hearings@multco.us" <lup-hearings@multco.us>

Dear Multnomah County,

Please add more mountain bike trails to not only the new Metro North Tualatin Mountains Nature
Park, but also add mountain bike trails to Forest Park and many other parks in the Metro area such
as the Riverview Park that is by the Lewis & Clark College. 

Why does the metro area of Wal-Mart's headquarters, Bentonville, Arkansas, have far more
mountain bike trails than Portland, Oregon even though Portland has far more bicycle frame
builders and bicycle parts produced in Portland versus Bentonville?    

ODOT and other local governments are adding more and more car lanes to existing roads and
freeways.    Why can't we add mountain bike trails?

Rick Kappler
5950 SW Elm Ave
Beaverton, OR 97005
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